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I'm support HB 3587. As a homeowner at the Oregon coast just off the Twin Rocks  

beach, I see first hand the importance of maintaining healthy rocky habitat.  These 

large structures, such as Haystack, Coquille Point, Twin Rocks, support an 

abundance of marine life, shore bird populations. kelp beds and myriad invertebrate 

species.  Thousands of visitors come to our coast to visit our beaches and, thus, 

support our local economies.  HB 3587 will ensure that efforts are made to manage 

and maintain these sites and ensure their protection. I urge you to pass this bill.  

Thank you. 


